Burroughs Corpovs(ien
Paiafisld, New Jersey

Attention: MNr. Seml Ruchinsky
Gemeral Mamagor

GCentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of April 10, 1962, informing we that
you have servected or will correct those deficiencies in your
AZC lisensed pragrem which we brought te your attomtien in our
letter of March 15, 1962. These matters will be reviewed dur-
ing the naxt isspection of your facilities.

Your cooperation with ws is appreciated.

Very truly youws,

R, E, Conninghem, Chief
Eanforcement Bramch

Division of Licensing
sad Regulatiom

bec: Compliance Div., Q)
Compliance Div., I ) w/epy ltr 4/10/62
Public Document Room)

8609230292 860711
PDR FOIA :
BAIDOONB&-558 FPDR

i .(3& {6 SS¢
3



